
Class Two Newsletter – Spring 2018 

  A Happy New Year to you all! I hope that have had a lovely restful Christmas. I have 

really enjoyed hearing about all the things you have been doing over the holiday. 

This term our topic is:   

 What we will be learning about? 

 On Wednesday January 10th we will have a ‘Castles and 

Princesses’ day with lots of drama from a visiting history 

company.  (Get dressing up!) 

 We will be looking at castles and the materials used to 

build them. 

 On Thursday March 15th we plan to visit Temple Newsam 

to take part in a fairy-tale workshop. 

 We will be making bread for a royal feast. 

 We will be finding out about St George’s day. 

 We will learn about Queen Elizabeth I. 

 We will look at royal clothes and jewellery. 

 In science we will be investigating materials and how they 

are used. 

P.E. 

We will be fortunate to have a sports coach 

from the Jorvik Schools Sports Partnership 

working alongside us for the first half term. We 

plan to develop gymnastic skills. We will also be 

developing our dance skills. Please remember to 

have a full P.E. kit in school including hair bands 

for those children with longer hair. 

Homework 

We will continue to send home a weekly phonics task for the Year 1 children. Year 2 children will have an a phonic and 

comprehension task alternate weeks. Please continue to hear your child read as often as possible. We are really 

grateful for your continued support in this. Year 1 and 2 will also receive a Bug Club book on Thursdays and this is 

linked to comprehension. Click the bugs throughout the book to find the questions to answer. 

Mathletics will be ongoing and tasks will be set throughout the term. In addition the practical maths home tasks will 

continue. We really enjoy seeing what you have all been up to! 



 

 

 

We hope to be doing some weaving this term, so any 

donations of ribbon or interesting thread would be most 

welcome. Also if any parent or grandparent would like to 

help with sewing or weaving you would be most welcome, 

please pop in and see me!  

Mrs Marjoram will be covering my class on Wednesday afternoons when I 

have my P.P.A time. She will be teaching P.E. and SEAL. 

We hope you find this information useful! 

Mrs Granger and Mrs Grayson. 
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Music/Class worship 
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Sharing assembly 

 


